
27 March 1984

Linda B. Meyerriecks 
National Geographic Book Service 
17th and M Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20036 

Dear Miss Meyerriecks1

Enclosed is the original transparency of the 
Chongqing Ferry which you requested. After duplication 
I would appreciate having it remounted and numbered.

Transparency number Roll 25, No. 6 1980

Please return by Registered Mail.

Yours sincerely,


